
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 14th November 2022 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around 

Halton, as well as other general information which you may find useful. You can 

find out more information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

Gateway Community Christmas Holiday Activity 

Hub for 11 to 17 year olds 

 

 Gateway Community are running their holiday activity hub for 11 to 17 year olds 

across four dates in December with zoned areas holding various activities – click 

here for more information and call 0151 422 0111 or email 

gatewayc2017@outlook.com to book a place. 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.gatewaycommunity.co.uk/about-1
https://www.gatewaycommunity.co.uk/about-1
mailto:gatewayc2017@outlook.com
https://www.gatewaycommunity.co.uk/about-1


 
 

 
 

Holiday Activity Fund activities at CHI 

Community Café, Phoenix Park Runcorn 

 

mailto:HAFatCHI@hotmail.com
mailto:HAFatCHI@hotmail.com


 
 

 
 

 

Join the team at CHI Community Café Phoenix Park Runcorn for their holiday activity 

fund sessions, with free meal and refreshments for all children aged 4 to 16. Email 

HAFatCHI@hotmail.com for more information and to book your place. 

 

Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum – upcoming 

Zoom meetings with professionals 

  

 

 

 Introduction to autism and anxiety with Emma Eager                                        

– Wednesday 16th November 2022 7:30pm 

 Early Years Talk Halton with Tracey Lynch                                                       

– Thursday 24th November 2022 7:30pm 

 Preparing for Adulthood overview with Paula Edwards and Tracey Wynne       

– Wednesday 30th November 2022 7:30pm 

As a reminder the team at Halton SEND Parent Carer’s 

Forum have organised several Zoom meetings 

throughout November. These are an informative and 

informal way to ask questions and seek support from 

the professionals. 

If you are not a member of the forum you can contact 

the Fourm by emailing 

admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk or visit their 

Facebook page or website: 

haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk to access the Zoom 

information. 

mailto:HAFatCHI@hotmail.com
mailto:HAFatCHI@hotmail.com
mailto:admin@HaltonSendPCF.org.uk
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?paipv=0&eav=AfZHzDtvS0--MOCbLyFUsbSIjY74b5zZ3AQ88N37wwxSqzow0S1_1j4OK3901vVLTME
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

And don’t forget Halton SEND Parent Carers Forum are holding an information and 

support surgery on Saturday 19th November 12pm-3pm at MoonMeadow Scout 

Hut Farnworth Street Widnes. Just pop along or you can contact the team for more 

information through the website, Facebook or email 

admin@haltonsendpcf.orgf.uk  

 

 

https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
https://m.facebook.com/HaltonSENDcarersforum/?tsid=0.6540843307813613&source=result
mailto:admin@haltonsendpcf.orgf.uk
https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

Christmas Soccer Camp at Brookvale 

Community Centre  

 

 

Christmas Soccer Camp is back at Brookvale Community Centre for the Christmas 

holidays with 30 free places, including food, targeted at young people eligible for free 

school meals and other vulnerable groups of young people in Halton. The camp will 

be held on Thursday 22nd and Friday 23rd December – call David Todd at Active 

Soccer on 07712 637360 or email halton@activesoccer.co.uk to book your place. 

mailto:halton@activesoccer.co.uk
mailto:halton@activesoccer.co.uk


 
 

 
 

.Jinnie Tong School of Dance Christmas Holiday 

Club 

 

The Jinnie Tong School of Dance is holding a Christmas Holiday Club at The CRMZ 

Widnes for children and young people aged 3 to 16 across four days, 9am to 1pm in 

the Christmas holidays. Contact Jinny on 07774 184818 or email 

jinnietongschoolofdance@yahoo.com for more information. 

mailto:jinnietongschoolofdance@yahoo.com
mailto:jinnietongschoolofdance@yahoo.com


 
 

 
 

Brand new Year 6 Hangout Youth Club at 

Transform Widnes 

 

For more information contact Sharon.Roberts@transformwidnes.church  

 

mailto:Sharon.Roberts@transformwidnes.church
mailto:Sharon.Roberts@transformwidnes.church


 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service Christmas Crafting and 

Catch up session – Wednesday 23
rd

 November 

 

Join the Short Breaks team on Wednesday 23rd November from 10am to 12noon at 

Halton Lodge Children’s Centre for a Christmas crafting and catch up session. This 

is an opportunity for you to meet with the team, share feedback and find out more 

about the upcoming Christmas family events. Spaces are limited so please call 0151 

511 6560 or email AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk to book your 

place. 

mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk


 
 

 
 

Have you checked out the Halton Local Offer 

lately? 

 

Have you visited the Halton Local Offer recently? There is lots of helpful 

information, resources, support and advice on there about the Special Educational 

Needs and Disabilities (SEND) provision in Halton to help you and your family, from 

short breaks information through to education provision, social care, local activities 

and so much more  

To help you find the information and support you need the Halton Local Offer have 

pulled together a guide to navigating the site – click here to read more plus there is 

a useful section guide that you can access by clicking here. 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information 

you would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know 

and I will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this 

newsletter, please let me know. 

     Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk  

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2021/09/Navigating-the-Halton-Local-Offer-2021.pdf
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Section-Guide-Halton-Local-Offer-2.pdf
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/

